
Notice of
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

For Windham
WIN 026662.00

To Discuss Highway Construction:
to share the current design plans for the project. Project elements: Project limits for
Route 302 portion will begin at River Road and Extend northerly to White’s Bridge Road, 
which will include upgrades to signalized intersections, addition of raised islands, roadway 
pavement, etc. There will also be East Connector Road (The New Veteran’s Memorial 
Drive), which will extend to Route 115 off Franklin Drive, the Middle Connector Road, 
which will extend off the intersection of Route 302 at Franklin Drive to Landing Road, the 
West side connector road, which will extend Manchester Drive to White’s Bridge Road. 
Sidewalks and Multiuse paths are also planned within the project area.

MaineDOT invites and encourages you to attend this public open house 
meeting to provide information about the proposed project.

Wednesday, June 18th, 2025
4:00-7:00PM

at the Windham Town Hall in the Haskell Gymnasium
8 School Road, Windham, Maine 04062

Questions, comments, or inquiries can be directed to the Project Manager below. 
Ernie Martin, Senior Project Manager
Maine Department of Transportation,

24 Child Street, 16 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0016
Telephone: 207-592-0567

Email: ernest.martin@maine.gov


